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 Administration Message 

Happy New Year!  We hope that everyone had a wonderful holiday and is rested and ready for 2023!  Each year 
we set goals, visions and plan our year ahead.  As always at RTCS we resolve to continue our tradition to CARE, 
ENGAGE and INSPIRE. 
 

Upcoming Surveys: 
 

The Middle Years Development Index (MDI) survey will be administered over the next few weeks to our Grade 5 
and 7 students.  A letter went home to families in December.  The survey asks students to gather information 
about the lives of children both in school, in the home and in the community, from their own perspective.  The 
survey uses a strengths-based approach to assess five dimensions of child development that are strongly linked 
to social and emotional well-being, health, academic achievement, and overall success throughout the school 
years and in later life. 
 

Students in Grades 4 and 7 will be taking part in the Student Learning Survey put out by the Ministry of 
Education.  The survey gives the Ministry information to help plan for the future of education.  Students, parents, 
and teachers share information in an annual online satisfaction survey about their school experience. 
 

On behalf of the staff at RTCS, we would like to say thank you for your continued support, and as always, please 
don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or administration. 
 
 

 Mr. Fehlauer & Mrs. Pickles, 
 RTCS Administration. 
 RTCS Administration. 
 
 
  
  
. 
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 Elementary Choir 

 
 
 
 

 
 

➢ January 3 
 …… End of Grade 6 ADST Rotation 2 (Blk. H) 
 

➢ January 4 
 …… Start of Grade 6 ADST Rotation 3 (Blk. H) 
 

➢ January 6 
 …… Div. 61 / Curling @ Chwk Curling Club 
  

➢ January 17 
 …… Div. KM & KP / Trip to Save On Foods 
 

➢ January 19 
 …… Div. 2K, 3E, 3W & 4 / Trip to Cultural 
  Centre (Cinderella Performance) 
 

➢ January 20 
 …… Div. 64 / Curling @ Chwk Curling Club 
 …… Div. 45A, 45G & 45J / Skating @ the 
  Chilliwack Coliseum 
 

➢ January 23 
 …… PAC Meeting / 6:00 pm  
 

➢ January 24 
 …… Div. KM & KP / Trip to Chilliwack 
  Public Library 
 

➢ January 25 
 …… Grade 6-8 Winter Activity Day 
 

➢ January 26 
 …… End of Semester 1 (Grade 8 Electives) 
 ……  End of Grade 6 Fine Arts Rotation 2 
 …… End of Grade 7 ADST Rotation 2 
  

➢ January 27 
 …… Non-Instructional Day (School Closed) 
  

➢ January 30 
 …… Div. 4 Trip / Project Climbing Centre 

…… Start of Grade 6 Fine Arts Rotation 3  
  (Block D) 
 …… Start of Grade 7 ADST Rotation 3 
  (Blocks B & C) 
 

➢ January 31 
 …… Div. 73 & 74 / Trip to Chilliwack  
  Landing Sports Centre 
 
 
  
  
  

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our elementary choir did a great job before Christmas when we 
visited the residents of Chilliwack Lifestyles Living Community. We 
will start meeting again next week - Tuesdays at lunch - to get 
ready to learn some more songs and hopefully go out again into 
the community to share the joy of singing. Good work Elementary 
Choir Members. 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 Parking Lot Procedures  
 

  
We know that parking is at a premium in the morning and at the 
end of the day.  Please make sure you are not parking in the 
through lanes, bus lanes, or in no parking areas.   
 

Here are a few points to keep in mind: 
 

1. Please only drop off/pick up in the drop off/pick up lane.  If 
there are no spots open, you can park in the parking lot to 
drop off/pick up, or circle back.   

 

2. The drop off/pick up lane is for students who are getting in or 
out quickly.  Please do not get out of your vehicle in this area. 

 

3. Please do not stop to drop off your student in the through 
lane.  This is a huge safety issue and causes traffic backlog. 

   

4. Please do not park on the inside of the bus loop.  This is a no 
parking area and again we have witnessed students having 
close calls jumping out of vehicles into the through lane of 
traffic.  We have also seen students run through traffic in these 
areas. 

 

5. The crossing guard may wave you through even when 
students are waiting in order to keep traffic moving.  Please 
follow the direction of the guard. 

 

6. Finally, please be kind and patient with us and each other.  
This is a necessary change, and we all want your children to 
arrive and depart school safely. 
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 Yearbook Reminder 
 
 

 

 

 Dress for Outside 

Oh, the weather outside can be frightful!”   
 

As the weather turns colder, we request that you 
please send your child with a jacket and other 
appropriate warm clothing.  We will be outside at 
recess and lunch on most days and want to ensure that 
everyone is dressed comfortably. 
 

School District #33 Inclement Weather School Closure 
guidelines are included in this newsletter, as well as 
information on how District sites and road conditions 
are assessed. 
 

 
  

 

 Kindergarten Registration 

 

 

 Scholastic Book Fair 

 

 

Just a reminder that there is still time to 
order your school yearbook.  The cost of 
the Yearbook is currently $45.00.  
Yearbooks can be ordered from the 
school office.  Purchase your yearbook 
now to avoid possible disappointment in 
June – we have had yearbooks sell out in 
past years. 
 
 
   
 
 
 

Thank you to the staff, parents and students who 
recently attended the Scholastic Book Fair.  We would 
also like to thank Library student volunteers, Ms. Chen 
and Mr. Swinamer, who helped prepare and run the 
book fair.  The library was able to acquire over 
$1,200.00 in new resources. 

 

Online registration for next year is now open. If you 
know any students who will entering Kindergarten next 
year, please remind them to register in order to secure 
a spot.  Please reach out to our office staff if you have 
any questions or need some help with the registration 
process.   
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